Tambo Upper PS

Term 2 - 26/04/2024

Important Dates

<u>May</u>

2nd - Lunch Orders 3rd - School Photos 7th - Mother's Day morning tea 9th - Mother's Day stall

Principal's Report

Mother's Day Morning Tea

We are very excited to announce that we will be hosting a Mothers' Day Morning Tea for all the lovely mothers and significant females in our students lives. Students are encouraged to invite someone to share morning tea with on Tuesday May 7th at 8:30am in the kitchen classroom. Students will serve up some scones, slices and cups of tea for their special person. Hope to see you there.

School Photos

The team from MSP Photography will be at school on Friday the 3rd of May to coordinate our school photos. Students will have their individual and class photos completed by lunch time. A whole school photo will also be taken mid-morning. Just a reminder that if you would like a sibling photo please touch base with Hayden in the office who will give you the relevant order form.



We would like to acknowledge the traditional owners of the land on which Tambo Upper Primary School gathers, the Gunai Kurnai people. We would like to pay our respects to their elder's past, present, and emerging.

District Cross Country at Buchan

Rosie red cheeks were the order of the day after our students competed in the Cross Country event at Buchan last Friday. Fortunately, the weather was kind to us and all of our students completed the course. This event is a great opportunity for the whole school to participate in an activity together, so it was awesome to see our senior kids cheering the younger students on who, for many of them, were representing the school for the first time. 12 of our students have made it to the next round of competition at Nagle College on Monday 13th May. Congratulations to: Arlo, Chloe, Lylah, Shakira, Priya, Harry, Leah, Nina, Max K, Connor, Hayden and Kipp. Well done to Archie, Easton, Matlida, Jakkobi, Lucy, Mikayla and Zac who also placed in their race in the junior events.

ANZAC Service

Our school ANZAC Service was hosted by our senior students on Wednesday and they did an amazing job leading whole school the through commemorative service. Students respectfully listened to our leaders share information about the 6 soldiers from TUPS who fought in the Great War and the significance of the Last Post, Reveille and the minutes silence. It was also great to hear from Red Room students who shared why ANZAC Day is important. Many of our students also participated in the service at Bairnsdale yesterday, with our school captains, Kipp and Ella, laying a wreath and all the students who attended participating in the march down the main street. The very respectful way all our students participated remembering the ANZACs during the services made for one very proud principal.

Principal, Mark Chandler.





GOLDEN FRAME

Each week our teachers will be selecting a student or students learning to be shared and to celebrate the wonderful efforts or growth they have shown in their work.

18TH APRIL

Yellow Room - Bevan Bastin Blue Room - Mikayla Howlett Red Room - Otis Blake Ornage Room - Shakira Young Purple Room - Hayden Andrews

